
 

 

  

Headteacher Mrs Michelle Kee 

Violet Way, Stapenhill, Burton upon Trent, 

Staffordshire DE15 9ES 

 

Telephone 01283 248530 

Web www.violetway.org 

Email office@violetway.org 
mkee@violetway.org  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

September 2021 
 
Dear Parent/ Carers, 
 
Re: Year 1 Woodland Day – Friday 1st October 
 
I am writing to inform you about our Year 1 Woodland day taking place on Friday 1st October, 
which will replace our Packington Farm trip. Apologies for not confirming the date sooner but we 
have been busy working to organise some lovely activities for the children. 
 
Children will take part in a number of activities which would have taken place at the farm 
including den building, planting seeds, an animal hunt and meeting some friendly farm animals. 
 
Please also be aware that we will be providing a packed lunch for children on this day like we 
would have done if we were going to the farm! 
 
Please make sure your child comes dressed in Forest School clothes, including a waterproof coat in 
case of wet weather. 
 
If you have any questions about the event please don’t hesitate to ask your class teacher. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
 
The Year 1 Team 
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